
March 2024 Child Care Newsletter 

  

Happy March! In March there is St. Patrick's Day (March 17th), Poison Prevention Week (March 

17th-23rd), and spring beginning on March 19th. March is also "Nutrition Month."  
 

 

FUNDRAISER 
 

Our Butterbraids fundraiser continues through March 4th. Delivery date is set for March 27th.  

 

 

  
 

 

 



SPRING AHEAD 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Daylight savings begins on Sunday, March 

10th. DON'T FORGET TO SET YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD 

ONE HOUR! 
 

 

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

Parent/Teacher conferences are coming up. The schedule is posted below. Let your child's teacher 

know if you are interested in signing up for one. 

 

CONFERENCE SCHEDULE 

Infants: March 11th-15th 

Toddlers: March 18th-22nd 

Magenta: April 1st-5th  

Preschool: April 9th & 10th 

Purple: April 15th-19th 

School Age: April 22nd-26th 

 

  
 

 



POISON PREVENTION WEEK 
 

  

Poison Prevention Week is March 17th-

23rd. Poisonings can happen to anyone, including 

our pets. Be sure to check your home for any possible 

products, plants, etc. that could be dangerous.  

Remember there are many human foods that are 

actually poisonous to your pet. 
 

 

RESOURCE EVENT 
 

  

The Halbrooks will be here to do a Kids Comedy Magic Show on Friday, March 22nd. This will be 

filled with plenty of child participation, excitement and dynamic learning. Toddlers & Magenta will go at  
 

 

10:00 a.m. and the Purple, Preschool, & School Age groups will go at 10:30 a.m. 
  



PARENT EDUCATION 
 

Check out this month’s Parent Education topic on “Finding Support Through "Help Me Grow MN” by 

clicking the following link: 

https://helpmegrowmn.org/cs/groups/Communications/documents/unzip/000818/000818.webm 

  
 

 

SPRING BREAK 
 

District 197 will be on spring break from Friday, March 22nd-Friday, March 29th.  

 

Tiny Tots preschool program is on spring break March 25th-29th.  
 

 

PRESCHOOL ENROLLMENT 
 

Enrollment for Preschool 2024-2025 school year is now open to current families. Space is limited. 

See the office if you are interested in signing up your child.  
 

 

 

 

https://helpmegrowmn.org/cs/groups/Communications/documents/unzip/000818/000818.webm

